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MEC SIPHO HLOMUKA RINGS THE 100 DAYS COUNT DOWN BELL TO THE 2024 NSC 
EXAMINATIONS  

The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Education, Mr Sipho Hlomuka, announces the 100 Days count 
down starting today, 13 July 2024 to the start of the Final 2024 National Senior Certificate 
Examinations (NSC). 

Today marks a significant milestone in the lives of the Matric Class of 2024 across the 
Republic of South Africa, having only 100 days left to the final examinations. As the 
countdown begins, learners are urged to stay focused, motivated, and committed religiously 
to follow their study timetable. 

“I like to remind our Matric Candidates, that the 2024 NSC Examinations is scheduled to 
start on Monday, 21 October 2024 with English in the morning session and Afrikaans in the 
afternoon session.  

We wish all Grade 12 Learners the best of luck as they prepare for their most important 
milestone examinations in their academic journey, after 12 years of schooling. Let's make 
the next 100 days count!”, said MEC Sipho Hlomuka. 
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